Subject: FW: Reference 2022/3635/P

As per email below.

Subject: Reference 2022/3635/P

Dear Ms Henry

Reference 2022/3635/P

| am a neighbour of Howitt Close and my flat overlooks Howitt Close from Belsize Park Gardens.

| maintain my view in relation to my objections to the previous planning application 2021/3839/P.

| also make the following objections to the new scheme as follows.

It will be aesthetically inappropriate for the street and surrounding streets to have a bolt on additional floor in a
conservation area.

It will block out light to my flat and no doubt | will have people looking into my flat if this additional floor is built The
proposal to add to a 1930s block is sheer greed and can serve no purpose to the residents of Howitt Close and
surrounding neighbourhood.

The disruption to the street which is also struggling with parking will cause massive issues.

Yours sincerely

Jan Dalgleish

6/42 Belsize Park Gardens

London

NW3 4LY



